
 
MCC Data Classification Policy 

Executive Summary of Feedback Received from the Policy Portal 
 
Three comments were received in the policy portal during the Data Classification Policy comment 
period.  
 
1.  Collaboration with the Library Office of Archives and Records Management  
A concern was raised in two comments that as the main data custodian within the college, the Archives 
and Records Management Department should be involved in the development of the Data Classification 
and Handling Procedure.   
 
Administrative Response:  

Upon receipt of this feedback, the experts from the Library Office of Archives and Records Management 
were provided with the draft Data Classification and Handling Procedure and invited to collaborate on 
its development.   

2.  Allowed devices for data access 
One question was received about the allowed devices for data access. 
 
Administrative Response:  

The Data Classification Policy does not address devices used to access data.  The Data Classification and 
Handling Procedure will contain access and handling requirements. 

 

 


